URGENT NOTICE TO E4 STUDENTS

Dr. K. Balasubramanian, Distinguished Scientist & Director, NFTDC, Hyderabad is visiting our campus tomorrow (i.e., 04-11-2016). As a part of the visit, there would be an interaction with final year students in AB-I, Auditorium at 2:00 PM. So, all E4 students of ECE, CSE, ME, MME and Chemical departments are requested to be present to attend the talk and interaction with the Distinguished Scientist. NFTDC is willing to offer Final semester project and project associateship at NFTDC. It’s a unique opportunity for the students to attend tomorrow’s program to get a clear idea of Research oriented career growth. 

K. Mahesh
Assistant Professor,
Coordinator, R&D Cell,
RGUKT Basar
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